
Even though we will see them after half term for their exams
we had our official events to say goodbye to Year 11 and
Year 13 learners. Learners attended celebration assemblies
receiving awards for their achievements during their time
with us. 
We wish you the best of luck for the rest of your exams and
your futures!

Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been business as usual here this week. There have been lots of external exams
for Years 10,11,12,13 as well as events for other year groups. 

Efforts to High Things

Headteacher’s Update

Lliswerry High SchoolLliswerry High School

Friday 23 May 2025

Year 11 took part in the
traditional shirt signing. 

Last PE lesson on the Gol



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes,

                                                                                         
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                   Headteacher

‘

Upcoming Dates 
Monday 2 June - Return to school (Week 1)

Efforts to High Things

Reaching Wider Welsh for Employability 
Thirty Year 9 learners took part in the first of two sessions with colleagues from Cardiff
University, exploring how Welsh language skills can boost employability. In the first
session, they delved into the history and future of the Welsh language. They
discovered how nurses use Welsh to support patients in the care sector and how
rugby players even use it as a 'secret language' on the field! Da iawn, blwyddyn 9!

In Year 13 Sybil G. was awarded the Gemma
Reynolds award in recognition of her hard
work and commitment during her time at
Lliswerry, 

House Event : Escape room 
This week, learners took on the ultimate challenge in the
Lliswerry High Escape Room, where they raced against
time to override a rogue AI system. Collaborating under
pressure, they cracked complex codes, solved mind-
bending riddles, and uncovered hidden keys —
showcasing teamwork, problem-solving, and
determination at every turn. Congratulations
 to Team Gwenllian who were the winners, cracking the
code in an incredible time of 31 minutes, 48 seconds,
NINE minutes faster than the runners up!

The School Council met yesterday to work on their action plans. They have
decided on 3 focus areas, anti-bullying, anti-racism and wider school issues.
They have some amazing ideas and are looking forward to delivering
assemblies to learners next term. 


